DANCE DIMENSIONS

Health Guidelines & Policies for Studio Re-opening



- * DO NOT come to the studio if you or anyone in your household is sick, has a fever, cough, runny nose or does not feel 100% well.
- * We will be limiting the number of dancers in every studio.
- Masks must be worn while entering and exiting the building. The wearing of masks is **mandatory in all common areas.** It is not required while dancing in the studio, but it is reccommended by the City of Palm Desert.
- * **Social Distancing** ~ Every studio will have tape on the floors clearly providing a square space to dance so everyone stays 6' apart.
- * There will be 15 minutes between most classes to: clean floors, barres, stereo, door knobs, and bathrooms.
- * Bathrooms will be cleaned after each use.
- * The bathrooms are available for dancers only. We ask that dancers go to the bathroom at home before you arrive if possible.
- * All bathrooms are closed to the public.
- * The office is open to parents only when dancers are in class. Only one person at a time at the front desk.
- * Drinking fountains are closed at this time. Water bottles are available for \$1 and must be purchased before class.
- * The lounge and all waiting areas are closed.
- * We ask that all dancers bring minimal items to the studio. No toys.

- * Dancers must arrive a minimum of 10 minutes prior to their first class to allow time for check in.
- * Each studio has its own entrance & exit.
- * Dancers must come dressed and ready for class in proper attire. And are not allowed to change clothes at the studio.
- * Dancers must wait outside their studio door until they are asked to come into class.
- * Dancers who are late will not be allowed to enter the studio.
- * Shoes must be taken off before entering and all outside items must be placed in a bag. This includes Cell Phones & Water Bottles.
- * Instructors will be at the entrance to each studio to check dancers into class.
- * Hand sanitizer will be available at each studio door and at the front desk. Each dancer will use the hand sanitizer upon entering and exiting the studio.
- * Dancers will be assigned a space once they enter the studio and this will be their space to dance.
- * Only dancers, faculty, and staff are permitted to enter the building. Parents will drop-off and return for pick up.
- * Dancers must be picked up on time. We do not have the staff to watch dancers at all three studios when parents are late.
- * Signs posted as reminders for best practices on health and safety for all.

